
4 ORIGINAL
Linda Williams

From: Brenda Hawkins
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 20004:09 PM
To: Linda Williams

Subject: RE: Docket 001367-TI

I'm "serious" Brenda now. The reason is when I received this docket, I didn't have a
clear understanding of what the company was requesting so I called and explained to Mr.
Bylander the difference between local service and long distance service, he quickly stated
he DOES NOT want long distance access. The company already has an interconnect agreement
with BellSouth. To make sure I called back again about an hour ago and the gentleman said
again that they want ALEC service. I was having some questions with this because they
only offer internet service and WE (PSC) don't regulate that but when I called a second
time, the gentleman said they would probably offer more that internet service.

Original Message
From: Linda Williams

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2000 3:52 PM
To: Brenda Hawkins

Subject: RE: Docket 001367-TI

Why would we do this?

Original Message
From: Brenda Hawkins

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2000 3:52 PM
To: Linda Williams; Kay Flynn; Matilda Sanders
Subject: Docket 001367-TI

Hello ladies! You know I can't stand for you to sit idle so here's something for you to
do! Ha! ha! ha! Please change the above docket title from and IXC provider to an ALEC
provider.

"Application for certificate to provide alternative local exchange telecommunications
service by Direct2Internet Corp."

The word "Corp." is abbreviated in the listing with Secretary of State. Holler at me if
you need to and thanks. You know I just luv' you ladies!
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